
NLSC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

November 28, 2022 

Rendezvous 

The meeting was called to order by President Reg Videgar at 6:30 PM   

Treasurer Report:  Reg gave report of financial status and reported the ending balance as of Oct. 
31, 2022 was $14,237.00. 

Membership Report:  Karen Videgar 

Reported  377 Members as of now, with new forms still coming in. 

Secretary  Report:  John and Nancy Zabel  No Report 

Club/Committee News:  

Three Lakes - Brule River Trails News:  Tom Bartel  

Reported that Saturday, December 3rd. will be a work day on the trails.  Meeting at the 
Groomers shed at 8:30 AM. 

Oneida County Snowmobile Alliance News:  Scott Swendson  No Report 

AWSC News:  Reg reported on the Snowmobile renewal progress. 

KAOS and Oneida County Youth News: Reg reported for receiving a Thank You note from the 
Three Lakes Christian Food Pantry. 

Events and Fundraiser Status: 

Christmas Party:  Mary Gramoll 

Reminded members to sign up ASAP.  Also to bring a toy for tots donation.  Cocktails start at 5 
PM. With dinner to follow.  Encouraged members to bring a White Elephant Gift for exchange. 
The cost of the event is $11.00. 

Chili Dump Entry: 

Reg asked for four Volunteers to make the chili.  John Z. Sue F. Pat W. and Kim B. 
offered.  2021 NLSC came in 5th. Place.  Date is December 30. 

Wisconsin Military Snowmobile Ride: 



Reg made a motion to donate again this year of $200.00.  Motion passed.  Date is January 16. 

BSG Torch Tour: 

Dennis Meadows  reported that the date is January 20th. 2023 and hoping to remain at the 
Oneida Village Site, same as last year.  Working on the Ice Queen to accompany the group.  The 
group will come as far as from Wausau to Eagle River. 

Family / Youth Ride: 

Reg has been encouraging the Youth and Dennis Meadows, and Kim Bartels has offered to help 
with this project.  Sue Frank suggested that the Ice Queen be involved also.  Date is January 22, 
2023. 

Hospitality Ride Event: 

Reg looking for Volunteers and 4 members stepped up.  NLSC will lead the group of aprox. 40 
sledders on a 54 mile trip on our trails.  The Groomer will be informed which trails will be used 
and have them groomed, thanks to Kip Zent. The date is January 27, 2023. 

Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser: 

Reg again asked for Volunteers for a Chairperson.  No response.  Date is February 5, 2023. 

Overnight Ride:  Jay Schuette 

Reported the trip will be 98 Miles to Iron Mountain.  Feb. 7 - 9 -2022.   $149./night.  Cancel by 
Jan. 8th.  75 Miles is the shortest route.  Reminded members to purchase their Michigan Pass. 

Weenie Roast Event : John Zabel 

February 19th. 2023. Location to be determined   Forms were filed for Shelter Valley for 
approval. 

Groom to Ride Fundraiser: 

Reg noted there are still spots available to sell tickets at Track Side. 

Regular and Ladies Weekly Ride Group: 

Looking for a leader for Tuesdays Ride yet.  Eric Wick and Jim N. will lead on Wednesday . 
Dave Wheeler will lead on Thurs.   No rides on Mondays or Fridays. 

Ladies Ride Group:  Sue Frank and Kym Bartel 



Kym announced the name of the group is Chicks Wearing Gear.  Sign up form was passed 
around.  Will be on weekdays and going out for lunch.  10 - 12 AM.  32 Ladies so far signed 
up.  Dennis Meadows offered to have the Restrooms open at the Chamber. 

Old Business: 

Snowmobile Safety Course:   December 2nd and 3rd, 2022.  This will be on the DNR Website. 

AWSC Scholarships:   Applications due January 5, 2023. 

Basket Raffle Fundraiser:  Sue Yonker looking for help yet.  $4,000.00 raised last year. 

Clothing / Logo Program:  Still items for sale 

New Business: 

Election of Officers needed for Secretary and President as their terms are up.  This will take 
place on March 27, 2023. at Hwy 32S. 

Reg made a motion to donate $50.00 to I Shop in Eagle River near Track Side.  Motion carried. 

Tom Bartels reported that the earliest the trails can open is December 15, 2022. 

50/50 drawing was completed, raising a total of $190.00  Melissa Tanke won $95.00 and donated 
it back to the Club to be designated to the Overnight Ride Event. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:10 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

John and Nancy Zabel 

Co-Secretary  

 


